
Jeff, 
 
Not to take up too much of your time with a long email, but NO! As a small business owner I see 
no way I can pay for this kind of benefit. My costs are going up everyday and this kind of 
expense could put may of us out of business. Who had the idea that small business with one or 
two employees can cover that? I think  
I am doing good to cover my costs now! 
Adding Government and school districts just drives my cost up as well as it is my tax dollars that 
run them! 
No new state agency is needed, we have lots of them now and we can't and should not add to 
the tax burden. 
No new payroll tax, enough is enough. 
 
Trying to keep this short for you so just remember NO!!! 
 
Oregon can not afford this kind of lawmaking 
 
Marie Jensen 
Owner GML LLC 
 


